
 

We sadly say goodbye to 

Jacob.  He will be moving 

up to the middle room.  

We would like to welcome 

Isaac and his family to 

the baby room. 

Please bring in a 

family photo for our 

family tree. 

Please verify drop off 

and pick up times with 

us.  Knowing what time 

your child will be picked 

up helps us to determine 

what information needs to 

be passed on to the next 

teacher as we leave for 

the night. 

Don’t forget the center 

will be closed December 

24th through January 1st! 

We will reopen on January 

2nd. Enjoy the holidays! 

This month’s 

donation: 2 

pkgs of wipes 

please. Thank 

You!  

“The laughter of children brings joy to 

our hearts.” 

www.camelotchildrenscenter.com 

Please 

CLEARLY label 

all bottles and 

bottle covers with 

first and last 

name. 


